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To: Planning Commission  

From: Jeff Shrum, AICP, Development Services Director  

Date: May 30, 2019 

Re: Request for Continuance 
 
Staff is still in the process of reviewing and confirming items regarding the petitions identified below and  
therefore, a continuance is respectfully requested for each petition to the June 18, 2019 Planning Commission 
meeting. 

1. Annexation Petition No. 18-01AN – Hurt Knights Trail Property 
2. Annexation Petition No. 18-02AN – Rustic Road Property 
3. Comprehensive Plan Amendment Petition No. 19-23CP – JPA/ILSBA Amendment 3 
4. Comprehensive Plan Amendment Petition No. 18-02CP – Rustic Road Property 
5. Zoning Map Amendment Petition No. 18-07RZ – Rustic Road Property 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

cc:     Applicable Petition Files 

City of Venice 
Planning & Zoning Division  

MEMORANDUM 


